[bookmark: _GoBack]The Marco Island Building Services Division is fully operational, including inspection services.

In light of Covid-19 and social distancing protocols, the Marco Island Building Division's office is closed to the public. We would like to remind citizens and contractors that all of our customer service needs can be met remotely. Here is a summary of ways to contact us:

Citizen Self Service Portal should be used for all permit submittals and inquiries. Instructions are available on the portal website: http://www.cityofmarcoisland.com/CSS

Email for any permitting questions and non-plan related file uploads: permitdesk@cityofmarcoisland.com
 
Email for updating license, liability, workers comp, and submitting sub contractor forms: contractorinfo@cityofmarcoisland.com

Primary phone for leaving messages for the Permit Desk: 239-389-5059

Customer service response times and plan review lead times are quite good right now, so please try one of the methods listed above, before coming into City Hall.

Inspections are still being performed the next day when you schedule the business day before. Please remember to use social distancing. 

